
 

Dear Members and Friends of the Foundation: 

I’m pleased to report that fall has started off with 
a bang for the Foundation! 

To start off, our fourth annual “Glaze a Tile” 
fundraiser on September 28th was a great 
success. The skies were blue, the sea was calm 
and dozens of our members and friends had a 
grand time sharing summer stories, enjoying the 
champagne lunch, and, of course, challenging 
themselves to “keep it inside the lines” as we 

glazed our terra 
cotta tiles.   I am 
most grateful to 
the many 
volunteers who 
helped make this 
year’s event 

especially successful, as well as to our 
corporate sponsors listed in our first ever 
luncheon program (also listed below.)  

Moreover, the Foundation was thrilled to 
announce our first ever Golden Sands $5000 
sponsor, our good friends at Southern 
California Edison!   The great generosity of 
SCE, the California State Parks, our other 
sponsors and donors will help ensure that work 
on behalf of our beloved Adamson House will go 
forward. 

Of course, 
people are at the 
core of any 
organization 
such as ours, 
and we were 
pleased to honor 
Beverly Gosnell 
who is stepping 
down as a volunteer after almost 30 years of 
dedicated service.  Beverly has been an 
invaluable asset to our organization especially 

with her writing skills and contribution to the 
Malibu Surfside News.  We wish Beverly all the 
best in the coming years. 

I’m also very pleased to report the addition of 
two new members of the Foundation’s board; 
Brad Mancuso and Linas Kojelis.  A native of 
Sacramento, Brad received his J.D. from 
Pepperdine University School of Law in Malibu.  
Linas hails from the Westside, but spent most of 
his career in Washington serving at the White 
House, State Department and on several non-
profit boards.   With their varied and broad range 
of experience they have already made valuable 
contributions to our organization and its mission. 

We are all thrilled to see the continued 
organizational and financial growth of our 
Foundation, and remain forever grateful to our 
donors and friends for their wonderful support. 

Sincerely, 

Ceci Wigen 

29 September 2014 

	
  

	
  

	
  

Corporate Sponsors of the Glaze-a-Tile 
Luncheon: 

California State Parks 
Southern California Edison 
Truly Yours Catering 

Oviatt Penthouse 
Malibu Lake Mountain Club 

Smart Party Rents 
Native Tile & Ceramics  
HRL Laboratories 

 


